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THANK YOU! MAYFLOWER DONORS

by Bill R. Yungclas, President, Mayflower Homes Foundation

I write with deep gratitude to all who have supported the
Mayflower Community’s service to seniors.

At age 9 or 10, I heard the Rev. Dr. Royal Montgomery
share with my parents his dream for a retirement
community for clergy of the Congregational Christian
Church. Over the following 70-plus years, I have
marveled at the wondrous community “God hath
wrought” here in Grinnell, lowa.

A brother, a cousin, and their spouses retired at
Mayflower, as did many other relatives and dear friends.
All were drawn by the warm community and outstanding

services to seniors made possible in large part by the
charitable gifts of Mayflower residents and hundreds of
others from far and wide.

[ am particularly grateful to those of you who have

given since the start of the pandemic. With countless
opportunities to help people in need, your continued
support for Mayflower has provided healthcare for
residents with financial need and services that enhanced
the physical and mental wellbeing of all residents and
staff. For this, I offer a sincere thank you from the
bottom of my heart and celebrate you in this edition of the
Flagship!

Mayflower received charitable contributions totaling $878,700. between January 1,
2020 and June 1, 2022. The charts illustrate two amazing facts about this generosity.

Mayflower Residents' Generosity

m Mayflower Residents,
$599,500,

® All Other Donors, $279,200.

Mayflower residents were extremely generous!

Support from Far and Wide
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Hundreds of others from near and far joined them!



Dear Mayflower Donors,

Family is the first word that comes to mind when I think of Mayflower and families rally when times are difficult.
Therefore, it is not surprising to hear of the generosity of those who gave since this newsletter was last published.
The upheaval of social distancing, canceling of activities, limited access to loved ones and community spaces
affected everyone.

Staff and residents alike had no choice but to navigate this new unknown. Through the generous support of
donors, tangible gifts like shoes provided to nursing staff, meals delivered to residents in their homes, meals
made available free to staff, the repair of Beebe elevator, and music in Beebe circle raised the spirits of those on
campus in a time when it was needed most.

Thank you to all who donated these past 30 months, especially the Mayflower residents who gave $600,000 of
the total $878,700 given. All of the generous donations enrich the quality of the Mayflower experience, and, in
the case of these daunting times, have drawn us closer as family.

Thank you all for your generosity,

Theresa Pagliai
President, Mayflower Board of Trustees

Indoors or out, beautiful gathering spaces enable Mayflower "community."
All shown here were provided by thoughtful and generous contributions.

Altemeier Patio Altemeier Lounge




Summer 2022. One of two beautiful flower beds welcoming

visitors to 616 Broad Street, Mayflower's "front door.” Those visiting the Pearson Lobby were treated to Bob Mann's colorfil

sock collection in the Treasure Chest or a book or video of their choice
in the Library, all provided or supported with charitable gifis.

Donations, volunteer gardeners, and the Mayflower grounds staff came together Summer 2021 to grow beans and a variety of
produce for sharing among residents.

H. Human R. Residents
N. Needs A. Assistance
E. Endowment F. Fund

F. Fund

The heart of Mayflower's charitable mission is caring for those whose personal resources are exhausted. Mayflower provides
care totaling as much as $400,000 per year for these residents. Annual earnings distributions from HNEF, combined with annual
RAFeontributions are applied lo offsel these needs, but typically fall approximately $200,000 short. Your generous support of
both funds in recent years and going forward is sincerely life-giving.




Dear Friends of the Mayflower,

Thank you for your generous support of our mission and projects. Your gifts allow us to remain independent and
financially sustainable and stay true to our church mission, supporting seniors in need.

In 2025 Mayflower will celebrate 75 years of operation and service to seniors. Everything you support today,
those things that can be seen and those that cannot be seen, are in preparation for the next 75 years of life at
Mayflower!

In August 2022, the Mayflower Trustees launched a strategic and master planning process that will provide a map
to the future of Mayflower. This deep dive into who we are, where we have been, and where we are going is an
exciting opportunity and we will be eager to share the progress with you.

As always, philanthropy will continue to play a role in moving the Mayflower forward. Your support for our
staff well-being and education, campus culture and activities, and building and infrastructure projects will be key
to the success of this plan.

Again, thank you for your support. We cannot do this work without you.

With gratitude,

Steve Langerud, Executive Director

2020-2022 Donors

Thank You...

Gerald & Sara Adams

Lori & Steven Adams
Harriet & Arnold Adelberg
Ed & Esther Adkins

Dan & Nancy Agnew
Claude Ahrens Charitable Trust
Sue Ahrens

Don and Ann Allen

Ames UCC Congregational Church
Bev Anderson

Bob & Dot Anderson
‘Webb & Bev Anderson
Anonymous

M. Steven Anundsen
Philip & Lynn Armstrong
Elizabeth Arthur

Roberta Atwell

Julie Augustine

Rick and Ellen Ayers
James & Mary Bair

Sarah Joan Baker

Darlene Baltisberger

Sig & Judith Barber
Miriam Baumann

Scott & Delphina Baumann
Denisc Baustian

Joann & Dan Becker
Russ & Nicole Behrens
Ron & Donna Bennelt
Gary & Ruby Berg
Esther Bethel

Sandy Beyer

Bill Terry and Mary Noer
Dottie Blazek

Mark & Joan Blindt

Peter & Diane Boeke
Cary & Mary Lou Bolton
Harry & Joanne Bolton
Alicemary Borthwick

Jim & Doretta Brandhorst
Joan Brand-Landkamer
Alice Breemer

JoAnn & George Britton
Nancy Brown

Richard & Melissa Brown
Nicole Brua-Behrens
Pasha & John Buck

Greg & Bonnie Buntz



2020-2022 PDonors

Don & Terry Burkhead
Doug & Ginny Cameron
Greg Johnson & Janet Clarl
Shelley Carlen

Paige Carlson

Danny & Joy Carroll
Doug & Lorna Caulkins
Tom & I.isa Cirks

Barbara & Alan Clark
Gloria Clay

Beryl Clotfelter

Duane and Cynthia Cloyed
Michael & Mary Lou Coficy
Ed Colliton

Fran Conn

Sandra Cox

Russ & Brenda Crawford

Charles & Paula Cunningham

Dave & Debbie Danforth
Del & Carolyn Dawes
Connis Dayton

Marilyn Deppe

Ron & Cindy Deppe
Patricia DiBenedetto
Troy & Jessica Dillon
Russell and Ann Dinatele
John & Marilyn Dirks
Joyce Doonan

Ann Dorr

Father Henry L. Doyle
George & Sue Drake
Charles & Mari Duke
Selma Duvick

Len & Diane Eberhart
William & Margaret Ehler
Moarie Eisenman

Peggy Elliott

Richard and Sandra Elliolt
Dona Emmert

Rachel Engelhardt

Jo Ann Entwisle

Rev. & Mrs. John Epperson
Luther & Jenny Erickson
Shane & Robin Estes
Blaine & Judy Evans
Larry & Nancy Evans
Rey Evans

Sandra Evans

Charlaine Ewan

James Fancher

Jeff Finch

First Congregational Church - Women's Fellowship

Bob & Sue Fread

Mary Friedrichs

Janie & Duane Froehlich
John and Kay Fuller
Sheila Gause

Hugh German

Larry & Donna German
Wendy Gerrish

Dennis and Carolyn Giancola
Gilman UCC Members

Mr. & Mrs. Franklin Gordon
IW and Linda Gorkow
Edmund Gose

Richard & Lavonne Gosselink
Carol Grant

Terese Grant

Margery & John Graves
Greater Poweshick Community Foundation
Stan & Gail Greenwald
Joanna Griffin

Grinnell College

Grinnell State Bank

Daniel & Janice Gross

Pat Groth

Brian and Michelle Gruhn
Pam Gruhn

Scott & Vicki Gruhn
Benjamin & Arlene Guenther
Gerry & Nancy Guenther
Jack & Walda Gustafson
Thomsa Haas

Gerald Hagen

Barbara Hansen

Betty Harris

Hartley Trinity UCC

Gary Hauser

Steven & Sheryl Hedum
Arthur Heimann

Arnold & Joan Heimsoth

Dr. Brian & Nancy Heineman
Mr. & Mrs. Mark Hendrickson
Nancy Hendrickson

Eugene & Kathleen Herman
Daniel & Nancy Hillmann
Brian & Marcia Hoffman
Victoria Hoffstetter

Greg & Kathy Hohl

Bonnie Homerding

Marie Hotchkin

Thomas & Sylvia Howell
Chao Teng Huang

Glenn & Marlene Hunt

Chris & Judy Hunter

Lucia Hutchcroft

Hy-Vee, Inc., Grinnell

Sam & Amy Ihde

Eugene & Diane Irwin

Peter & Leighton Jackson
Alan and Barbara Jamison
Edith & Kelly Jandro
Dorothy Jansen

Larry & Echo Jansen



2020-2022 Donors

Clark & Annie Jensen
Scott & Shirley Jensen
Carol Beth Jeske

Jewel W. Kintzinger Trust
Arthur and Susan Johnson
Sylvia Johnson

Clive & Peggy Johnston
Ernst & Mary Jo Jolas
Austin & Kim Jones

Jean Jones

Patricia Jones

Dan & Jill Kaiser
Marcelle Keyser

Suzanne Schwengels & Darwin Kinne

Doug Kintzinger
Barbara & David Koch
Kevin & Susan Kolbe
Robert & Dorothy Krayer
Susan Kriegel

Anna Krull

Eileen Kruse

Lyle Kuehl

Diane Kupka

Jim & Marvel LaCasse
Jerry & Marguerite Lachn
Patricia Lang

Ron & Sally Lang

Steve & Karen Langerud
Joan Larimer

Shelly Larson

Michael and Cheryl Latcham
Marianne Lawler

League of Women Voters of Iowa
Russelle Leggett

Selva L.ehman

Sue & Dick Leuzinger

Jean Libbey

Randi Lincoln

Leroy and Nancy Locker

Diana Long

Carney and Laura Loucks

Mark & Sally Lovig

Steve & Jan Lovig

James & Betty LLudden

Jim and Terri Lutes

Julie Manatt

Maneval Reister Conard Family Foundation

Pat & John Manion

John Manly

Janet Marcum

Gary & Sally Maring

Mawe Appraisal Inc.

Georgia May

Mayflower Mini Gift Shop
Mayflower Residents Association
Eugene McCaw

Kent McClelland

Jane McDaniel

McGregor Congregational UCC
Kellie & Brett McGriff

Roger & Dolores McLain

Mr. & Mrs. Mark McLaughlin
Karen & Bill McNally

leffrey & Renee Menary

Mr. & Mrs. Michael Mertens
Robert Meythaler

Ed Miksch

Bev Miller

Jerry & Margaret Mills

Mitchell Family Funeral Service, Inc.

Brian & Ramona Mitchell
Dolores Mitchell

Melody Mitchell

Orlan Mitchell

Sandy & Betty Moffett
Ted & Kathy Mokricky
Delores Montgomery
Tom & Emily Moore
Jack & Jackie Morrison
Clark & Jean Mowry
Wayne Moyer

Greg & Janet Muckler
Jeremy and Cigi Muckler
Linda Munson

Jack & Jan Mutti
Rebecca Neal

Duane & Janet Neff
Charlene Nelson

Sabron & Robert Newton
Andrew and Stacia Nielsen
Elaine Noe

John & Dorothy Noer
Olds UCC

Jeff & Carol Oliver

Greg & Nancy Ollinger
Debra Olson

Susie Otcheck-Hulin
Gordon & Karen Packard
Theresa Pagliai

Cheryl Parker

Dr. J. R. & Linda Paulson
Peace UCC Women's Fellowship
Janis Peak

Eric & Anne Pederson
William & Dorothy Peterson
Emily Pfitsch

Ed & Karen Phillips

Tom & Margene Pierce
Glen and Debra Plaster
Bill Pollak

Sharon Poush

Poweshiek Mutual Insurance Association

Primghar UCC
Jim and Phylis Pulliam



2020-2022 Dornors

Dick & Audrey Putney
Carmen Raffety

Howard & Suzy Raffety
Rick & Sue Ramsey
Barbara & Edwin Reavis
Montie & Suzanne Redenius
James & Della Reimers
Ken & ILynne Reimers
Warren & Nancy Reinecke
Henry Reitz and Sarah White
Bill Renaud

Paul Renaud

Richard Renner

The Richard A. Maneval Charitable Fund

Allen & Donna Ricks
Gloria Rieder

Ripley UCC

Mark & Lynnda Risting
Linda & George Robbins
Ruth Roberts

Family Charitable Fund Robertson
Jack & Diane Robertson
Mike & Julie Roderick
Roger Long Estate

Darrell Rojohn

Roland and Dieleman, CPAs
Margaret Rorvig

Lyle & Carolyn Roudabush
Mrs. June Routier

William & Paula Rudolph
Carolyn Runyan

Nicole Salas

Bob & Ruth Samson

Kelly & Josh Sandquist
Phyllis Saunders

John Saxton

Edward & Judy Scheer

Don & Jeananne Schild
Jerry & Kathryn Schlawin
Steve and Carol Schmidt
Susan & Rudy Schnasse
Mary Schuchmann

Marilyn Schuler

Harry Scurr

Mary Shutts

Simmons Brothers Farms LLC
David & Carol Smith
Dustin and Deb Smith

John Smith

Mrs. Phyllis Smith

Dan & Susie Sondag

Amy Sorensen

St. John's UCC Womens Fellowship
St. Paul's UCC Women's Fellowship
Dwight Stapher

Charlic & Mary Stepaneck
‘Wendy Stevens

Carolyn Stdwell

Virjean Stolte

Lois & Gayle Strickler, Jr.
Clifford & Marilyn Strovers
Anne Suggs

Rachel & Mike Andelson Swailes
Stan & Janaan Swann
Thomas & Kathy Szary
Russell & Barbara Tabbert
Lindsey Taucher

Les & Kay Tharp

Lee Ann Thompson

Bruce & Mindy Tokle
Keith & Ruth Trembath
Jim & Kathy Trosen

Jim and Janet Van Ersvelde
Robert & [Lynn Van Maaren
lann Veldhuizen

Sallie Verrette

Dick & Sis Vogel

William and Rosalyn Voigt
Pam Vosburg

Bruce & Martha Voyles
Michele Wagner

Steven and Robin Walter
Richard & Maureen Weaver
Webster City UCC

Deena Wellborn

Devin and Katy Wells
Justin Wells

Robert & Kim Wemer

Wes Finch Auto Plaza
Marcia Wheeler

Jim & Marcia White

Ed and Debra Whitver
John Wild

Diane Wilson

Gary & Marsha Wilson
William & Jean Wissmiller
Mary Ann Wood

Phyllis Wood

Lana Woodside

Brenda Woodward

Scott & Tracy Woolfolk
Netia Worley

Linda Wormley

Mary Kay Wozny

Lesley Wright

Lorraine and Larry Wright
Oliva Wright

Bill & Barbara Yungclas
Pat Yungclas

Mary Jane Zimmerman
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Mayflower residents can traverse the Residents’ experiences in the Kiesel Residents of Beebe Assisted Living
camputs because of generous donors Theatre were enhanced with new sound now enjoy a broader dining experience
stepping up to repair and renovate the and video equipment. thanks to a new "Open Dining" kitchen.

Beebe elevator:




